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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
MONDAY 2nd October- Pre Loved Uniform Sale @3.20pm 

TUESDAY 3rd October - Y3, Y4 & Y5 Amazing Acts Exhibition  
THURSDAY 5th October - Change of Menu see page 3  

FRIDAY 6th October - Yr5 & Yr6 Parents invited to celebrate Worship 
 
 

 
VALUES CHAMPIONS 

 

DOVES - ABIGAIL 
OWLS - ALEX 

SWALLOWS - DANTE 
WOODPECKERS - SIENNA 
NIGHTINGALES - ALEXA 

KESTRELS - COREY 
EAGLES - CHLOE S 
FALCONS - DOTTIE 

 
                           STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 
DOVES - RUDY & GEORGE 
OWLS - MOLLY & WILLIAM 

SWALLOWS - JACKSON & MOSES 
WOODPECKERS - JESSICA & LEXIE 

NIGHTINGALES - COOPER & ARABELLA 
KESTRELS - FREDDIE & IZZY 

EAGLES - JING RAN & KAMILLA 
FALCONS - NOAH & BEN  

 
PE VALUES 

 

OWLS - JESSICA & LUCAS 
SWALLOWS - AALIYAH 

WOODPECKERS - GREYSON & ELIZA 
NIGHTINGALES - CRISTINA, AVA & IMOGEN 

EAGLES - CHLOE O 
FALCONS - LUCY H, HARVEY, JOE & MADDIE 

 



 

Year 4 had a fantastic day at the Verulamium, St 
Albans. It is a fantastic museum and was a bril-
liant opportunity for the children to develop their 

knowledge. The museum staff were very im-
pressed during the workshop session about the 
level of knowledge and understanding that our 

children have.  
It was a beautiful day and on the way back from visiting the hypocaust we had a 

lovely picnic in the park. 

 
Years 1-6 visited All Saints Church on Thursday for their Harvest Celebra-
tion service It was a beautiful day and we all enjoyed the walk through the 
village; Year 5 and 6 were buddy partners for years 1 and 2. 
Reverend Graham, Mrs Lovesey and Mrs Bradford welcomed us to the  
church and the celebration began with joyful singing, prayers and a short 
sermon from Reverend Graham where he talked about the importance of 

sharing God’s gifts. 
Doves had their Harvest stay and play and it was so lovely to see so many of our parents joining 
in the fun.  
We are collecting for the foodbank again this year. Please see the poster on page 3 for details. 
The food bin will be in the main entrance for children to deliver donations from 3rd October –7th 
October. 

 
Well done to the Year 5 & 6 children who completed their Play Lead-
er training on Friday. They worked  

extremely hard and learnt how to run 
activities and also how to record pro-
gress on the app. During the after-

noon they ran their first sessions for 
each class and they went down a 

storm. Well done to you all and thank 
you for putting yourselves forward to support your friends. 

 
A huge thank you to Mrs Birkin-Walls and Mrs B (Mrs Carter’s 
mum) for the amazing autumn displays that they have created 
at the front of the school. They 
really lift the school and have 
been a real talking point for eve-
ryone. Also, thank you to Mrs B 
for tending the plants all over 
the summer so they still looked 
so beautiful when we returned 
on September. They put a smile  

                                                       on everyone’s faces. 








